
A. B. ERNST PARK 
NEEDS TO HEAR FROM YOU!

TUESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2016
6 – 7:30  PM 
FREMONT BRANCH LIBRARY
731 N. 35TH ST., SEATTLE 98103

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

Karimah.edwards@seattle.gov

206-233-0063

www.seattle.gov/parks/projects/a_b_ernst/

Seattle Parks and Recreation is expanding A.B. Ernst Park located at 719 N 35th Street, 
next to the Fremont Branch Library.  Thank you to all who participated in our June Open 
House and in the on-line survey. We incorporated your input into design options and 
invite the community to participate in the second meeting for this project. 

Please join Seattle Parks and Recreation’s Planner and Site Workshop, landscape 
architects, at the Fremont branch library and provide feedback on the design options. 
We encourage families, neighbors and Fremont supporters to attend.  Light refreshments 
and children’s activities will be provided.

A.B. Ernst Park located at 719 N 35th Street, next to the Fremont Branch Library. This 
project will provide access for people with disabilities and improve safety and other 
features at the park. Funding for this park expansion is provided by Seattle Park District. 


